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Low Emission Vehicle Amendment

Karleen Davis <outlook_34FCB707316AF19D@outlook.com>
Thu 11/17/2022 8:26 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>
It would be impossible to put into words the damaging devastation this country would suffer if we put our entire
gas industry out of business and placed a ban on gasoline powered vehicles.
There are also groups vehemently against mining toxic minerals to power electric vehicles. It’s horrible enough
the slave labor that makes the enormous amount of products made in China sold in this country, even something
as simple as a pencil,  and add to that the mining workers , mostly  children in some of the poorest countries that
don’t even have clean drinking water that have made the electric battery possible that we already rely on way too
much.
This is an agenda that should not be forced on the citizens of Delaware let alone the country. If someone makes
the choice for a gas powered vehicle or an electric powered vehicle it should remain just that. A persons choice,
not a mandate. We already have enough of them.
 
Thank you,
Karleen Davis
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